
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild
Day meeting October 13, 2005

10-13-05 Day meeting was called to order by Dina at 9:30 with 29 members and
one visitor attending. Minutes and treasurer’s reports were approved as printed.  

Convention report was given and a note of thanks from Debra Jones President of
GA Quilt Council was read. We made $260 with our items for sale.

Denise circulated a sign up to help at Pioneer Days the 15th and 16th.

Christmas Party will be 12-1. More information to follow.

Rauction will be next evening meeting.

Denise will teach the Hunter star at the next day meeting. Supply list will be in
newsletter. Evening meeting will be 11-17 due to Thanksgiving. Program will be
on exercises and ergonomics of quilting.

Marla has envelopes for anyone wanting them for the Newsletter. The same size
envelopes will make mailing them easier.

Day hospitality for November will be a fall type lunch as we have a hands on
program that day.

Set up for the rauction will be at 10 AM. Reminder of yard sale for 10-22.
Patty has new items for the scrapbooks.

Sunshine report that Linda J.’s husband is having some problems at an IV site.

Irene reported on Bees.

Community project will need a workday to finish enough quilts.

Thank the bank needs 12 quilts finished by 11-17.

Membership reported there is a new form for registration for next year. Dues
may be paid any time but at the Christmas party.

Fat quarters for Nov will be red or white or blue or any combination thereof.

Door prizes were awarded and Show and tell was held.
Meeting was adjourned for a program of postcards.

Submitted by Karen Campbell


